> Subject: Product co and Grace advice

> From: michael.lambert@rbs.com

> To: tonyhanmer@hotmail.com

> CC: BANDREWS@tritbymisso.com.au

> Date: Frl, 12 Jun 2009 12:19:44 +0800

>

>

> Tony . | refer to your email on the above matter . While there Is no client
> relationship between product co and GW the Issue stili remains . | assume
> you will follow up with mike kelly as previously discussed and seek to

> pbtain a definitive response to our guery . | do not think there is any

> reasonable basis on which he can refuse to respond as all we asking is what




